
Bill Summary 

H.F. 3326 
As amended by A24-0204 

 Subject Banning Mercury-Containing Lighting 

 Authors Hemmingsen-Jaeger 

 Analyst Bob Eleff 

 Date February 20, 2024 

Summary 

H.F. 3326 bans the sale of several types of compact fluorescent lamps in Minnesota by January 
1, 2025 (screw- or bayonet-base type), or by January 1, 2026 (pin-base type or a linear 
fluorescent lamp).  Exemptions are made for lamps used for image capture and projection; 
photocopying, printing and lithography; film and video projecting; and others. 
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